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To Whom is May Concern

| am writing this letter of recommendation at the request of Felix Pettersson in the
capacity of his Social Studies teacher and Mentor.

I have had the pleasure of teaching Felix for the past two years at Fredrika Bremer Senior
Secondary School Business Economics Programme, where he always attained good
grades. He has always been punctual and reliable. He has proved to be a disciplined
student who is able to work independently as well as in a group. Felix is a highly sociable
person and has good communications skills and has always excelled at languages.

Being part of the Golf Academy at our school has influenced him positively and made him
more competitive which reflects in his academic results.

In conclusion, | would like to say that Felix is an intelligent, personable, and responsible
young man whom | can highly recommend for further studies at your university.

Please contact me at heidi.vandenberg@haninge.se if you have any questions.

Yours sincerely
Heidi van den Berg (Social Studies Teacher and Mentor)
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